
Subject: Re: Suggested refined definitions and extension to organizationalUnits
Posted by Torben Brand on Thu, 14 Jan 2021 14:18:44 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Yes, I agree with Thomas, Christian, Jörg and Milans comments in this post,
placing the reference to the <vehicleOwner> on the vehicle level as a new <owner> sub element
under <classification> as described very well in Christians example above.
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